
Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, August 08, 2013 4:48 PM 
Brenda Stallcup 

Cc: Jim Breman; Mark Laux; Kathy Lewis; Stephen Garl; Robert Graves; Devlin Higgins; 
Michael Lawson 

Subject: Return of Confidential Documents - 130009-EI 

Brenda, 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source Confidential DNs 04360-13, 03843-13, and 03844-
13. 

Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Tech nician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
{850) 413-6824 

From: Brenda Stallcup 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 4:31 PM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Subject: FW: status of certain Confidential Documents 

The following documents can be returned to the company: 04360-13,03843-13, and 03844-14. Thanks. 

From: Jim Breman 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 4:15 PM 
To: Brenda Stallcup 
Cc: Mark Laux; Kathy Lewis; Stephen Garl; Robert Graves; Devlin Higgins 
Subject: RE: status of certain Confidential Documents 

THANKS! 
These documents can be returned. 

From: Brenda Stallcup 
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 12:35 PM 
To: Jim Breman 
Cc: Mark Laux; Kathy Lewis; Stephen Garl; Devlin Higgins 
Subject: RE: status of certain Confidential Documents 

All three of these are awaiting a staff recommendation, which are due by 9/9. If we send them back before then, we 
won't need to write a recommendation. If they can go back before then, just let me know and I'll take care of the rest. 

From: Jim Breman 
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2013 10:15 AM 
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To: Brenda Stallcup 
Cc: Mark Laux; Kathy Lewis; Stephen Garl; Devlin Higgins 
Subject: status of certain Confidential Documents 

At this time, 04360-13, 03843-13, and 03844-14, were not entered into the record of the 130009 case. 
It is very likely we will be returning these to sender. 

What actions, if any do we need to take in the foreseeable future regarding these items? 

Jim Breman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Senior Analyst 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 
850-413-6664 
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